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Appeal of Matt Jackson to a Correction Notice at 226 GROTTO STREET NORTH.

226/224 Grotto is a side by side duplex with separate owners.  224 Grotto, after many years, is officially owned
by a Bank.  I need time to work out.  How we'll be replacing the roof, and for the City to issue 224 the same
correction notice.

January 14, 2013

Craig Mashuga

WHEREAS, in the matter of Matt Jackson to a Correction Notice at 226 GROTTO STREET NORTH, the
Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the
appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant until September 1, 2013
for the roof to come into compliance; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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